Much Marcle C E Primary School

Much Marcle, Ledbury, Herefordshire HR8 2LY
Tel: 01531 660607

Email: admin@muchmarcle.hereford.sch.uk
Web: www.muchmarcle.hereford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Laura Davies B.Ed

Friday 5" September
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome

We are so excited to welcome you and your child to our Nursery class! We are looking forward to a fun-filled year of learning,
exploring, and growing together.

As we begin our new term, we have a few important reminders to help your child settle in and get the most out of their time with us:

Outdoor Adventures — Come Rain or Shine!
We love to spend time outside every day, and we’ll be exploring our outdoor area in all kinds of weather! To help your child stay
dry and comfortable, please send:

e A pair of named wellies (these can stay in nursery every day)
e A puddle suit or waterproofs (these can stay in nursery every day)
e A named raincoat

This will ensure we can enjoy splashing in puddles and discovering nature, no matter what the weather brings!

Forest School

From the 18th September on a Wednesday afternoon we will be visiting Hellens to explore Forest School, this will be every week
for 5 weeks. On these days please ensure your child has suitable clothing for the weather, including hats and gloves as the
weather gets colder. We will dress them in their wellies and waterproofs that you leave in Nursery as well.

Water Bottles
Please bring a named water bottle to Nursery each day so your child can stay hydrated throughout the day. As a healthy school
we encourage children to drink only water as this aids their concentration.

PE on Tuesdays
We will have PE sessions every Tuesday afternoon. Please make sure your child is dressed in clothes and trainers they can move
in comfortably and safely.

Meet Bernie the Travelling Bear!

This year, we’re excited to introduce Bernie the Travelling Bear — our class teddy! Each child will get the chance to take Bernie
home for a week. Along with Bernie, there will be a special book where you can write, draw, or add photos to tell us all about your
adventures at home. We will then share these when you get back to nursery.

This ties in with our first topic of the year: All About Me, where we’ll be learning about ourselves, our families, and what makes
each of us special.

We can't wait to start this exciting journey with you and your child. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to
speak to a member of the Nursery team.

Here’s to a wonderful year ahead!

Yours faithfully

Mrs Perry
: B icre
= 5 Coy’:’ Artsmark HerefO rd
Q A n . A FAMILY
U B & S Silver Award Multi-Academy Trust OF SCHOOLS
Outstanding = Awarded by Arts
School
~

& Q . -
Healthy School ot~ Council England "\


mailto:admin@muchmarcle.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.muchmarcle.hereford.sch.uk/

